
Subject: RE: Olympics
Date: Thu, 9 Jun 2005 23:37:55 -0700

From: "Ernie Crist" <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: "Maureen McKeon Holmes" <Maureen_McKeonHolmes@dnv.org>, "Mayor and Council - DNV" <Council@dnv.org>

Mayor and Council:

I am extremely happy that the Chamber of Commerce has declared that they
are taking a leadership role for the upcoming Olympics. I should hope
so. I also hope that they will pay for all expenditures associated with
that role as indeed they will reap the benefits. That is how it should
be. 

Can you imagine the mess and the indescribable bureaucracy not to
mention the expense that would occur to District taxpayers were the
District to accept even any degree of responsibility? The mere thought
should make people shudder. I hope this issue will  debated soon and
nailed down to make sure that there is no misunderstanding of that
declaration by the Chamber in future.   

Ernie Crist 

> _____________________________________________ 
> From:         Maureen McKeon Holmes  
> Sent: Thursday, June 09, 2005 10:37 PM
> To:   Mayor and Council - DNV
> Subject:      Olympics
> 
> Dear Mayor Harris:
> At tonight's Recreation Committee Meeting it was brought to our
> attention that the North Vancouver Chamber of Commerce has declared
> that they are taking a leadership role for the upcoming Olympics. I
> thought the District and the City were the logical organization to be
> making those claims. What has been done by your office in coordination
> with your counterpart in the City? The Olympics are now only a few
> years away. 
> Sincerely,
> Maureen
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